
ST. JAHES ARMENIAN CHURCH 

ANNUAL REPORT OF WOMEN'S GUILD -- 1985 

The Women's Guild of St. James Armenian Church has a paid membership of twenty-five. 
Officers for 1985 were: Grace Bozian, chairperson, Joyce Papazian, recordins secre­
tary, Mary Aslanian, corresponding secretary, Mary Azarian, treasurer, Alyce 
Vakassian, assistant treasurer, Lucy Tepikian, refreshments. 

Members of the Women's Guild were happy to sponsor a traditional Armenian 
Christmas Dinner. During the Lenten season Guild members participated fully in 
sponsoring a dinner. At the time of the Annual Picnic and again during the Annual 
Bazaar, our members were on hand, cooking and baking traditional delicacies and 
selling good prepared by the members. Guild members continue to manage the Gift 
Shop which provides Armenian books, records and gift items as a service to the church 
commjnity. Additionally, Happiness Is - our Guild members helped to organize 
the Armenian Dance Classes which were very successful. 

The Women's Guild is happy to be able to make known our contribution of $2,000. 
to the Building Fund, to provide the necessary appliances in the kitchen of our 
proposed Church Complex. We have also made a contribution of $500. towards 
Operating Income. 

As indicated in last year's report, with regard to the Women's Guild coming 
alive in '85, revitalizing and reorganizing, we need more than striving. All 
women of St. James Church are welcome. Become a member of the Guild for the 
"Good of our Church." 

Respectfully submitted, 

.20. 


